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ISSUE: PARENTAL RIGHTS, NYSED 

The New York State Education Department (NYSED) released its 2023 Legal Update and Best

Practices document titled “Creating a Safe, Supportive, and Affirming School Environment

for Transgender and Gender Expansive Students.” Among the many policies this document

provides, NYSED gives clear direction to schools to not inform parents of life choices a child

expresses at school. Senator Walczyk finds NYSED's attempt to keep parents in the dark

dangerous. Parents have a right to know what’s going on in their kids' lives and make

decisions for the best interest of their children. Sign my petition today and tell NYSED that

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/mark-walczyk
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/parental-rights
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/nysed


parents have a right to know!

Once your petition is completed and submitted, the webpage will refresh with a blank form.

Don't worry, we have received your submission and no need to resubmit!

 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN MY PETITION!

https://www.nysenate.gov/questionnaires/mark-walczyk/tell-nysed-parents-have-right-know

